
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
POSTED: December 17, 2021 

 
 

The Board of Selectmen for the Town of Thornton will hold a 
Public Hearing to consider the 2022 Budget in accordance with 

NH RSA 32:5  
on Wednesday, January 12, 2022 

beginning at 6:00 pm at the Thornton Town Office. 
 

If required, due to a snow cancellation, or the need for a 
second public hearing it will be held  

on Wednesday, February 9, 2022 
beginning at 6:00 pm at the Thornton Town Office.  
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